From: Debra Christian

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 2:03 PM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: [External Email]Regarding APS Oak Creek to McGuireville Transmission Line Project

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Dear Sirs,

My home is in the Village of Oak Creek, | am familiar with this project and this will be my second
objection email. on this topic. We moved to the area for quiet and nature, we do not have power
issues in the VOC that we would we deem unreasonable. | don't live in McGuireville, nor do | want to.
| do want to maintain the natural environment, wildlife and beauty that brought our family to this

area. | don't think | can be more concise than preserving the natural environment. | object to the Oak
Creek to McGuireville Line Project .

Sincerely,

Debra A. Christian
VOC Resident





